
 
 

Sixth Annual Legacy Campaign 

 

GREETINGS FELLOW ALUMNI!   
 

Our Annual Legacy Campaign will run from  
15 October 2023 through 15 April 2024 

 
The Legacy Campaign fundraising event requests a minimum individual donation of $25.00. 

Our goal is to reach a total contribution of $5500. 
 

Remember, your donation goes toward supporting the ROTC program and cadet activities. 

Each donation of $100 or more will earn special recognition in our newsletter and webpage. 
All donations are tax deductible. 

 
Please mail check donations to: NSU Department of Military Science 

Attn:  NDR 
418 Caspari Street, Bldg. 31 
Natchitoches, LA 71497 

(Please make checks payable to NSU NDR and indicate NDR Legacy Campaign on memo line.) 

 
 

For online donations, browse to  https://northwesternstatealumni.com/give 
1) Complete the personal info,  
2) then for Choose category, please select Other (specify in comment box). 
3) In the Comments (or specify gift) box, please type NDR Legacy Campaign 

 
Thank you very much! 

 
The Northwestern State Foundation (including the Northwestern Demon Regiment) is exempt from tax under section 

501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code and qualifies for the maximum charitable contribution deduction by donors.  

https://northwesternstatealumni.com/give


 
 

With sincere thanks, 
Arthur J. Smalley 

LTC, (USA Retired) 
Chief of Staff 

Northwestern State Demon Regiment (NDR) 
29th Battalion, Class of 1979 

 
The Northwestern State Demon Regiment, a Rich Heritage – built one Cadet Legacy at a time! 


